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SwaArR-ATAN O1r, COMPANY

1402 DENVER U. 5. NATIONAL CENTER

DerxvERr 2,00TL.0RADO

April 28, 1965

New Mexico 0il & Gas Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Emery Arnold RE: Rosa Unit No. 49
Section 27 - 31N - 4W
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Mr. Wayne Bennett, Assistant Ranger for the Carson National Forest,
advised me April 27, 1965 that the road conditions through the National
Forest to the Rosa Unit No. 49 well are so poor and muddy that any travel
on them at this time would be impossible. Mr. Bennett is also mailing you
a letter stating this fact for your files.

In view of these conditions, we are requesting a delay to com-
mence the work necessary as per your letter of March 19, 1965

Should there be any questions regarding this matter, please
advise.

Very truly yours,
SHAR-ALAN OIL COMPANY
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H. F. Gumz :

Manager of Lan§s/& Explorations
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